
 

Dear Awana parents and volunteers, 

Please read through the procedures we have in place for our 2020-21 Awana season: 

- Clubbers will NOT be required to wear masks, unless it becomes a provincial or municipal/town 

bylaw 

- Parents will drop off their clubbers at their appointed entrance before 6:30. We will be using two 

entrances: the front entrance, and the (east) side door of the gym. Clubbers must go immediately to 

the area they begin the evening in after being dropped off.  

- There will be a health check form that parents must sign when they drop off their clubbers 

- All clubbers and leaders will sanitize their hands upon entering the building 

- Clubbers will be divided into two groups for the evening. These two groups will not mix or meet 

each other at any point through the evening, although they will use the same spaces (at different 

times) throughout the evening. Clubbers/leaders from the same family unit will be put in the same 

group, for the sake of ease 

- Clubbers will be encouraged to maintain physical distancing as much as possible, and to limit 

physical touch at all times 

- Directional flow will be maintained and followed to ensure the two groups do not meet each other 

throughout the evening 

- There will be no singing during Council time (for T&T) or Green Meadows (for Sparks) until further 

notice 

- Games will be designed to limit physical touch and to maintain physical distancing as much as 

possible 

- Awana Leaders are encouraged to have a mask available, should they need to wear one at any point 

in the evening. If leaders are not able to bring their own, one will be provided for them to use 

- No items will be shared in the classroom in which handbook time occurs. Each clubber will be 

provided with all necessary supplies for handbook time 

- Clubbers are allowed and encouraged to bring their handbook and Bible each week. These items 

must remain with the clubber throughout the evening, and must not be shared with others, unless 

they are in the same household 

- Leaders must wipe down all multi-touch surfaces (tables, chairs, doorknobs, etc.) with provided 

sanitizing wipes after handbook time and reset rooms as needed. If the leader is unable to do this, 

they are responsible for finding someone else to do it on their behalf 

- Children will be picked up at the same door they were dropped off at. Physical distancing must be 

adhered to when parents are dropping off/picking up clubbers. In order to maintain this, parents are 

encouraged to pick up their clubber, and leave as soon as possible. Visiting in the gym or foyer is 

strongly discouraged 

Thank you for working with us to keep your clubbers safe! Please also keep in mind that these 

procedures are subject to change based on any provincial regulations that are put in place. We trust in 

the Lord’s leading during this time, and we pray that His sovereign hand will bring you peace.


